
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
  
   
TO: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
FROM: Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
 
DATE: February 2, 2018 
   
SUBJECT: Discussion of Young 5’s Program   
 
Following the discussion that occurred during the Board of Education’s Study Session on 
January 29, 2018, we would like to provide a brief summary about the relocation of the Young 
5’s Program for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 
 
Thank you. 
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